From: <u>Jonathan Nuila</u>

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR)

Subject: Support for Debra Walker"s Reappointment to the SF Police Commission

Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 2:18:06 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources

Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors and Mayor Breed,

I am writing to voice my fervent endorsement for the reappointment of Debra Walker to the San Francisco Police Commission. Debra's steadfast dedication to our city's safety and well-being, her unwavering advocacy for justice and accountability, and her adeptness in fostering trust between law enforcement and our diverse communities exemplify her invaluable contribution to the Police Commission.

Debra has played a pivotal role in advancing the 272 reform recommendations outlined by the Department of Justice, ensuring that our Police Department operates with transparency and efficacy. Her leadership is indispensable in upholding the progress we have achieved in public safety initiatives, thereby safeguarding San Francisco's status as a safe, inclusive, and vibrant city for all its residents.

I implore you to transcend political considerations and acknowledge the profound value that Debra Walker brings to the Police Commission. Her reappointment is imperative for sustaining the momentum of our collective efforts toward public safety.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. I wholeheartedly endorse Debra Walker's reappointment and trust that the Board of Supervisors will do the same.

Sincerely, Jonathan Nuila

Resident of San Francisco

From: <u>Erick Alfaro</u>

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR)

Subject: Support for Debra Walker's Reappointment to the San Francisco Police Commission

Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 2:17:16 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources

Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors and Mayor Breed,

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the reappointment of Debra Walker to the San Francisco Police Commission. Debra's unwavering dedication to the safety and well-being of our city, her steadfast advocacy for justice and accountability, and her ability to foster trust among law enforcement and our diverse communities make her an invaluable asset to the Police Commission.

Debra has played a pivotal role in advancing the 272 reform recommendations outlined by the Department of Justice, ensuring that our Police Department operates with transparency and efficiency. Her leadership has been instrumental in maintaining the progress we have made in public safety initiatives, thus preserving San Francisco's reputation as a safe, inclusive, and vibrant city for all its residents.

I urge you to put political considerations aside and recognize the immense value that Debra Walker brings to the Police Commission. Her reappointment is essential for sustaining the momentum of our collective efforts toward public safety.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this matter. I wholeheartedly endorse Debra Walker's reappointment and am confident that the Board of Supervisors will share this sentiment.

Sincerely, Erick Alfaro Resident of San Francisco From: <u>Michael Yannacone</u>

To: <u>Board of Supervisors (BOS)</u>; <u>Breed, Mayor London (MYR)</u>

Subject: Support for Debra Walker's reappointment to the San Francisco Police Commission

Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 2:03:49 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors and Mayor Breed,

I am writing to offer my endorsement for the reappointment of Debra Walker to the San Francisco Police Commission. Debra's steadfast commitment to the safety and welfare of our city, her unwavering advocacy for justice and accountability, and her adeptness in nurturing trust between law enforcement and our diverse communities exemplify her indispensable role on the Police Commission.

Debra has played a pivotal role in advancing the 272 reform recommendations outlined by the Department of Justice, ensuring that our Police Department operates with the utmost transparency and efficacy. Her leadership is paramount in upholding the strides we have made in enhancing public safety initiatives, thereby safeguarding San Francisco as a secure, inclusive, and vibrant metropolis for all its inhabitants.

I implore you to take political considerations out of the equation and acknowledge the invaluable contributions that Debra Walker offers to the Police Commission. Her reappointment is imperative for sustaining the momentum of our collective efforts toward public safety.

Thank you for your attentive consideration of this matter. I wholeheartedly endorse Debra Walker's reappointment and trust that the Board of Supervisors will do the same.

Sincerely, Michael Yannacone Resident of San Francisco From: <u>Steve Ryder</u>

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR)

Subject: Support for Debra Walker's Reappointment to the San Francisco Police Commission

Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 1:36:28 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Mayor Breed and Members of the Board of Supervisors,

As a long-time resident of San Francisco, I am writing to express my strong support for Debra Walker's reappointment to the San Francisco Police Commission. Over the years, I have witnessed Debra's unwavering commitment to our city's safety, justice, and accountability. Her ability to build trust between the police and our diverse communities makes her an indispensable member of the Police Commission.

Debra has played a pivotal role in advancing the 272 reform recommendations made by the Department of Justice, ensuring our Police Department operates with transparency and effectiveness. Her leadership has been crucial in driving significant progress in our public safety initiatives, helping to make San Francisco a safer, more inclusive, and vibrant city.

It is essential to look beyond politics and acknowledge the immense value that Debra Walker brings to the Police Commission. Her reappointment is vital to sustain the momentum of our public safety efforts and continue the positive changes she has helped implement.

Thank you for considering this important matter. I firmly support Debra Walker's reappointment and trust that the Board of Supervisors will recognize her invaluable contributions to our city.

Sincerely,

Steve Ryder

From: <u>Cristina De Sousa</u>

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)

Subject: Support for Debra Walker's Reappointment to the San Francisco Police Commission

Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 10:35:15 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources

Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my strong support for Debra Walker's reappointment to the San Francisco Police Commission. Debra's dedication to our city's safety and well-being, her relentless advocacy for justice and accountability, and her ability to foster trust between the police and our diverse communities are just a few reasons why she is an invaluable asset to the Police Commission.

Debra has been instrumental in advancing the 272 reform recommendations made by the Department of Justice, ensuring that our Police Department operates with transparency and effectiveness. Her leadership is crucial for maintaining our progress in public safety initiatives and ensuring that San Francisco remains a safe, inclusive, and vibrant city for all its residents.

I urge you to look beyond politics and recognize the immense value that Debra Walker brings to the Police Commission. Her reappointment is vital for continuing the momentum of our public safety efforts.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I strongly support Debra Walker's reappointment and hope you will do the same.

Sincerely,

Cristina De Sousa Operations Manager IncrediMeds 2121 Newcomb Ave San Francisco, CA 94124

Main: 415.650.4420

Email: Cristina@IncrediMeds.org

From: Hank Gold

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: San Francisco Police Commission
Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 10:34:55 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Mayor Breed and Members of the Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to show my support for Debra Walker's reappointment to the San Francisco Police Commission. Debra really cares about our city's safety and well-being. She's always fighting for justice and making sure the police are accountable. She's great at building trust between the police and our different communities, which is super important.

Debra has been key in pushing forward the many reform recommendations from the Department of Justice making sure our Police Department is transparent and effective. Her leadership is crucial for keeping up the progress we've made in public safety, making sure San Francisco stays safe, inclusive, and vibrant for everyone. At this time in our city's history, it could not be more important to do whatever is possible to improve our city and its image, one that I love and care deeply about.

I hope you can see past politics and appreciate how much Debra brings to the Police Commission. Her reappointment is really important for keeping our public safety efforts moving forward.

Thanks for listening. I strongly support Debra Walker's reappointment and hope the Board of Supervisors does too.

Hank Gold 35 Rico Way San Francisco, CA 94123 From: Kevin Reed

To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)

Subject: Support for Debra Walker's Reappointment to the San Francisco Police Commission

Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 6:29:49 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources

Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors:

I am writing to express my unwavering support for Debra Walker's reappointment to the San Francisco Police Commission. As a close friend and dedicated supporter of Debra, I have seen firsthand her deep commitment to the safety and well-being of our city and its diverse communities.

Debra's work on the Police Commission has been nothing short of exemplary. Her dedication to implementing meaningful reforms and ensuring that our police officers have the tools they need to protect our city has contributed significantly to the decline in crime rates. Debra's relentless advocacy for justice, accountability, and community engagement embodies the very principles that San Franciscans value.

As a proud member of San Francisco's LGBTQ community, Debra has been a steadfast ally and advocate for all marginalized communities. Her ability to foster trust and strengthen relationships between the police and the communities they serve is crucial, especially in these challenging times. Debra's leadership has been instrumental in advancing the 272 reform recommendations made by the Department of Justice, ensuring that our Police Department operates with transparency and effectiveness.

The recent rejection of Debra's reappointment by the Board of Supervisors' Rules Committee is a disheartening setback for our city. It is imperative that we prioritize public safety and continue the progress we have made. Debra's experience, dedication, and proven track record make her the ideal candidate to further this mission.

I urge the Board of Supervisors to look beyond politics and recognize the immense value that Debra Walker brings to the Police Commission. Her reappointment is vital for maintaining the momentum of our public safety initiatives and ensuring that San Francisco remains a safe, inclusive, and vibrant city for all its residents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I strongly support Debra Walker's reappointment and hope that the Board of Supervisors will do the same.

Sincerely,

--

Kevin Reed

Founder & President The Green Cross 4218 Mission Street

San Francisco, CA 94112

Mobile: 415.846.7671 Office: 415.648.4420 Fax: 415.431.2420

Email: KevinReed@TheGreenCross.org

Web: <u>TheGreenCross.org</u>



pan style="border-collapse:collapse;font-family:Arial">